
 
 
 
 
Society Directors for advancing the building of a new performing arts center. 
 
 
This letter is to inform you of my support for creating awareness and advancing the cause of 
building a new performing arts centre in Kelowna. 
 
While the current community Theatre has served the needs of Kelowna for many years, I 
believe this city has long out grown that facility.  A city the size of Kelowna needs a quality 
performing arts centre to accommodate a very active local arts community as well as attracting 
world caliber visiting artists and groups. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leroy Wiens 
Artistic Director and Conductor 
Okanagan Festival Singers 
 
 


